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Comments: WNF Single track motorcycle trails

 

Hello Rachel,

 

My name is Jason Nieding and I, along with my 2 sons, are members of the Toledo Trail Riders Organization.

We very much support Wayne National Forests proposal for single track motorcycle trails.  My boys and I visited

WNF this year (Nelsonville) and were really impressed with the quality and diversification of the trails.  Living in

north central Ohio trails are non- existent for us, so traveling is a must.  Wayne National Forest is at the edge of a

day trip for us, but well worth the drive for the experience!  Adding single track trails to the trail system would

further the riding and excitement WNF has to offer.  It's really exciting for us to learn of "trail expansion" in any

trail system.  But having a system as close as WNF that is thinking about expanding, we can't wait!  We

appreciate your efforts and look forward to hear the positive news!

 

Best Regards,

 

Jason Nieding

 


